
NOTICE OF
JOINT UTILITIES MEETING FOR 

LOW INCOME ENERGY EFFICIENCY (LIEE) PROGRAM 

February 8, 2011 - 10:00 am - 3:00 pm

Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E), Southern California Edison Company (SCE), 
Southern California Gas Company (SoCalGas), and San Diego Gas & Electric Company 
(SDG&E) (the Joint Utilities) will host the next review session on the Low Income Energy 
Efficiency program Statewide Installation Standards (IS) manual in San Ramon.

This meeting notice is being sent to all parties in the service list of Application A.08-05-022 as 
well as the utilities' contractor and agency contacts.

A meeting agenda is being provided with this notice. Please note that this meeting will focus 
on the Natural Gas Appliance Testing (NGAT) section of the Installation Standard Manual. As 
a reminder, The Installation Standards are located at www.utilitywis.com where participants 
can register for access. The IS sections for this meeting are available at this site.

As indicated below, you may attend the meeting in person at the San Ramon location below, 
or call in to attend by teleconference. Parties who have questions regarding the meeting 
may contact Kathy Wickware at 1-858-654-1769 or KWickware@SempraUtilities.com.

Meeting Location:
San Ramon Valley Conference Center 

3301 Crow Canyon Road 

San Ramon, CA 94583

Teleconference Information: A number is being provided for individuals who wish to 
call into the meeting. The call-in number is: 1-866-325-0587 Conf ID: *415 973 2317*

Please RSVP by February 7, 2011 to Kathy Wickware at KWickware@SempraUtilities.com.
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